
 

 
 

 
 

 

March 20, 2013 

 

 

 

California Energy Commission 
Media and Public Communications Office 

1516 Ninth Street, MS-29 

Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 
 

 

 

RE:  Recommend CEC Change of Definition of Station Service Work to FERC Definition 

 

 
 

To Whom it may concern: 

 

We recommend that the CEC change the proposed definition of station service to the FERC definition. 
 

Their definition is the industry standard that creates a level playing field for all technologies, and should not be 

unnecessarily contradicted.  
 

We would ask that the CEC recognize this industry accepted definition. 

 

Please circulate this letter to the rest of the Commission members. 
 

Thank you. 

 
Respectfully, 

 

TAS ENERGY, INC. 

 

Halley Dickey 

Director, Geothermal Business Development 

Direct:  1-909-838-6235 
Email: HDickey@TAS.com 
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